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I am sorry to say this, but Oregonians that truly love this state and love the rule of law 

need to have an avenue to petition the government to a redress of grievances.  This 

is the one avenue for an individual like me to petition.  I and others are not often 

represented in either house of the legislature because of partisan politics or simply 

greed.  We should actually lower the number of signatures and "definitely not" have a 

requirement for equal representation from all districts.  The minor party should never 

be inhibited from expressing themselves or you have tyranny, we are currently 

tittering on.    


